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Parkdale Level Crossing Removal Project, September 2024   

Works notification 

September & early October works overview in              
Parkdale and Mentone 
The Victorian Government is removing 27 dangerous level crossings and building 17 
new stations, making the Frankston Line level crossing free by 2029 and improving 
safety, reducing congestion, and allowing more trains to run more often. We’ve 
removed the level crossings at Warrigal Road, Mentone and Parkers Road, Parkdale, 
and built a new Parkdale Station.   

What we’re doing 

During September and October, we will complete road asphalting and kerb reinstatement works. This will involve 
temporary road closures in sections of:  

• Como Parade East  
• Como Parade West 
• Warrigal Road intersection 

Works will take place during the following times:  
 7am to 6pm weekdays 
☾ 7pm to 7am nightworks (see table below for date information) 
☾ 24-hours (see table below for date information) 

We will also work 24 hours from Friday 18 October to Monday 21 October within the rail corridor. We will contact 
you if you are directly impacted. 

 
When works are scheduled during night shifts (see table below), we will contact you directly if you are likely to be 
impacted.   

What to expect 
• Increased activity overnight from trucks and construction vehicles 
• Low to moderate noise from machinery 
• Minor delays and detours on roads 
• Minor traffic delays near closed sections of road  
• Temporary lighting in place to safely illuminate work areas during night shifts. 
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Changes to the way you travel – Road and lane closures 

Road  Location    Changes    

Como Parade West   
 
Between Cremona Street and 
Warrigal Road 
 
 
 
 
South of Warrigal Road 

Road closed (local access permitted) 
 

• Monday 23 to Tuesday 24 
September (closed 24-hours) 
 

• Tuesday 1 and Wednesday 2 
October (closed during night works 
only) 

 
• Tuesday 1 and Thursday 3 

October (closed during night works 
only) 

Como Parade East   
 
Between Barry Street and 
Warrigal Road 
 
Between Stewart Avenue and 
Parkers Road 
 
 
Between Rogers Street and 
Third Street 

Road closed (local access permitted) 
 
• Wednesday 25 to Thursday 26 

September (closed 24-hours) 
 
• Thursday 19 to Friday 20 September 

(closed 24-hours) 
 
 

• Tuesday 8 to Friday 11 October 
(closed during night works only) 

Warrigal Road 
Between Barry Street and The 
Corso/Naples Road 

Road closed (local access permitted) 
 
• Friday 4 to Monday 7 October 

(night works only) 

 
*The dates above may change. Please follow local signage and subscribe to our SMS notifications for 
confirmation of dates and specific closure times. Text PARKDALE to 0429 839 892. 
 

Changes to the way you travel – train  

 Buses replace trains between  Time and date  

Cheltenham, Frankston and Stony Point  9pm, Friday 18 October to first train Monday 21 October   
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Works area map  

 
 
Sign up for SMS updates 
 
To ensure you’re up to date with any changes, please subscribe to SMS updates by following the instructions below.  
 
 
Stay informed  
  

  
Email updates  

  
Latest project news  

  
SMS alerts  

levelcrossings.vic.gov.au/subscribe  facebook.com/levelcrossings  Text PARKDALE to 0429 839 892  

 

Please scan the QR code below for access to the Big Build, disruptions page for Parkdale 
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